
NTU Amateur Radio


John Green (radio call sign W9CJX) is our amateur radio moderator. He recently relocated from Illinois to 
Texas and joined our unit. He has been a ham radio operator since 1961 and was the past president of 
the WBCCI Amateur radio club, and much more.


Starting December 2018, we have been holding informal classes 

at North Texas Airstream Community on Wednesday evenings,

topics discussed or to be discussed are antennas, operating protocols,VHF/UHF repeaters, etc. At our 
last meeting we talked about Echolink.


We also work with the National Weather Service as storm spotters in Hill County, Texas.


If you would like to know more about amateur(ham) radio or are interested in becoming a ham or 
attending our meetings, please contact John Green or Mike Mack (President).


Mike Mack   (817) 371-3507    mls2t@aol.com

John Green  (309) 657-3102    jwgreen@mtco.com


